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BY E-MAIL ONLY 

 
February 22, 2008 
 
Marita Morin 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation 
110 Lorne St. S. 
P.O. Box 670 
Chapleau ON  P0M 1K0 
 
 
Dear Ms. Morin: 
 
Re:   Chapleau Public Utilities Corporation, 2008 Distribution Rates Application 

Board File Number EB-2007-0755 
 
The Board has received your letter of February 20, 2008 requesting an extension for the 
filing of interrogatory responses from February 13, 2008 to March 15, 2008. 
 
The Board will grant the extension and expects that the responses will be filed on or 
before that date.  The delay in filing these responses may subsequently cause a delay 
in the issuance of the Board’s Decision and Order in this matter. 
 
When the responses are received, the Board will issue further correspondence 
indicating the next steps to be taken in this matter and corresponding dates. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: Mr. Peter Ioannou (Regulatory Compliance Services) 
 Mr. Michael Buonaguro, Counsel for VECC 
 


